
Dear all, 

I hope you are all well.   

 

Ramadan 

As you know, Ramadan will commence shortly.  I have re-attached the “Ramadan at Home” guidance 
from The Muslim Council of Britain and also include a link from Public Health England with some useful 
guidance.   

https://publichealthmatters.blog.gov.uk/2020/04/22/stay-at-home-for-ramadan/ 

The coronavirus pandemic has challenged many parts of our daily life and means that Muslims in the 
UK and around the world will not be able to mark Ramadan and Eid Al-Fitr in the way they would 
normally do. However, faith leaders have been working hard to guide communities on alternative ways 
to mark Ramadan.   

We have seen British Muslims across the country step up during this time to safely support their 
neighbours, communities and the most vulnerable. We welcome the community’s continued 
contributions to our shared national effort and know this will take on a special meaning during 
Ramadan. 

Ramadan Mubarak to all those observing Ramadan in our community.   

 

Crime Prevention 

Please find attached a graphic from the National Cyber Security Centre on SMS/Text message scams 
which you may find helpful to distribute to your contacts.  Further crime prevention guidance can be 
found here: https://www.met.police.uk/cp/crime-prevention/ 

Stay indoors; protect the NHS, save lives. 

 

We thank you for your continued support.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any further questions.  

Kindest regards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
  

 

A MESSAGE FROM BCU COMMANDER, CHIEF 
SUPERINTENDENT HELEN HARPER 

Helen 

BCU Commander Central West BCU and Royal Parks 
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